WEEKLY FRIDAY TABLE-TOP SALE

The weekly Table-Top Sale was the brainchild of Eunice Cawley, who in 2014
re-started the weekly event to raise funds towards the maintenance of the
Pavilion, so that it could continue as an important and well-used community
resource.

We meet every Friday - 11:00am to 3:00pm, where it has become for many
the regular way of keeping in touch with village happenings. We enjoy plenty
of chat, light refreshments and ‘hwyl’; in some respects the Table-Top sale
itself has become a secondary function to the social aspect of the day.

There is a weekly raffle, occasional plant sales (provided by Eurwyn of Felin
Nursery and John of Sunnyside) as well as second-hand books and bric-a-
brac (Pre-loved donations are always welcome — but no clothing please).
Eunice and our team Helen, Nerys, Joan and Kirsty, really appreciate the
magnificent support we have received from our regular attenders, you have
helped us to raise the incredible sum of £5,700 (from November 2014 to
May 2016.

If you find yourself at a loose end on a Friday lunchtime, please come and
join us, everyone is made very welcome. And if you are a newcomer to the

village or surrounding area, |t sa great way to meet the ‘Village People’.

— So——
, a

In recognition of the ¥ 5 L
marvellous support we
have received, on
Friday 28" October, we
took our ‘Table-Top
Friends’ for a coach
outing, culminating in
afternoon tea at
Bangor Cricket Club.

As a community we would like to thank Eunice for her commitment and
dedication to maintaining the Table-Top Sale as a vital village amenity —
without her, none of this would happen!

There is also the (almost) weekly visit from the

‘fish man’ that coincides with our meeting — a
mobile van providing a wonderful variety of
freshly caught fish, straight from the docks.
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